
HELP SUPPORT OUR CHAPTER PROGRAMS

Our activities, especially the veterans’ assistance and 
scholarship programs, require funds well beyond our 
annual dues. Last year, we solicited donations, and your 
response was generous. Again, we are asking for your 
support, promising to apply your donation as you 
designate. Please annotate your check on the memo line: 
“veterans assistance,” “scholarships,” “Adopt-A-Platoon,” 
or “general” (meaning expenses consistent with our 
mission). Checks should be made out to the “Falcons 
Landing Chapter of MOAA” and placed in the mail slot of 
our Treasurer, Richard Searles, 46874. Those outside 
Falcons Landing may mail to Richard at the address in our 
letterhead. Your contributions may be tax deductible on 
your federal return.  We will send all donors a thank-you 
letter to that effect.

A continuing practice of our Chapter is the award of 
scholarships to deserving junior ROTC seniors at Chantilly 
HS (Air Force), Loudoun County HS (Navy) and South 
Lakes HS (Army). 
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